
                          HANOVER TOWNSHIP SHADE TREE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

                                                          Monday, August 2, 2010 

 

 

The monthly meeting of the Shade Tree Advisory Board was held at the Hanover Township Municipal 

Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pa 18017 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

In attendance were Joan Witiak, Dan Roman, Linda Young-Bandala, Susan Scholl and Ann Shanley  

 

1.
 

Upon motion of Linda Young-Bandala, seconded by Susan Scholl, the minutes of the June 2, 2010 

Shade Tree meeting were approved. 

 

2.
 

Permit: List:   The current list was reviewed and it was decided that Joan will meet with Yvonne 

when the list has been updated. 

 

3.
 

Park Tree Planting:   Eight new trees will be planted in Crawford Park in September 2010.  Location 

and variety of trees to be decided. 

 

4.
 

Pruning Demo:  We are waiting to hear from Julianne Scheiffer regarding dates in 2011.  

 

5.
 

Reviewed:   

Addition to FlavorRite Foods 

       There were inconsistencies and missing tree documentation on the plan   

Subdivision Plans of Lots 1 and 10 HCC2 

 No comments at present time. 

                           Hanover Township Retirement Residence 

Several items are missing on the plans:  impervious cover calculation, schedule of trees to 

be removed and replaced, list of trees with locations shown 

                                                        

6.
 

Old/New Business:  No old/new business  

     

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Monday, August 30, 2010. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann F. Shanley 


